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Our kids have suffered greatly under the unnecessary/un-scientific lock downs.   Our 

kids are behind in significate ways now and they should all be able to choose the 

school that best fits their learning needs.  We must start putting the needs of our 

children before the needs of the teacher unions.  This is a parent's choice NOT the 

choice of elected bureaucrats.  Do the right thing and vote in favor of this bill. 

 


